
Maths Newsletter 

Welcome back to another edition of our Maths Newsletter. In exciting news, all our classes have started 

our new Red Rose Mastery scheme. Below is a brief explanation about what Mastery Maths is. Keep an eye 

out for dates for when you can pop in and watch some of our fab lessons! 

Mastery in Maths 

Children are taught in year groups (not classes) and 

these are the key principles we teach with: 

TTRS Champions 

Our new home-

work app—

Maths.co.uk 

Your children (from Year 2—6)

will now be receiving         

homework via Maths.co.uk, 

consisting of 5 questions to 

assess the week’s learning. 



Maths Challenges 

 

 

Inspirational  

Mathematician— 

 

What do the children at St         

Joseph’s think about Maths? 

“Maths is a creative subject” 

“If I make a mistake, I must be                                              

resilient” 

“I’m happy when I learn something new” 

“I am proud of my progress” 

“It is a challenging but fun subject” 

“If we make a mistake, our brain grows” 

 

You could ask your child at home, what they think about Maths? What 

are there favourite parts? 

 


